
Submitter: Rhoberta Michaels 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2016 

To:  Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and HealthCare 

From:  Rhoberta Michaels LPC, NCC. Peace & Light Psychotherapy LLC 

 

I am a therapist and clinical/licensure supervisor in Clackamas, Oregon, and have 

been practicing for over 40 years. I am writing this letter in support of HB2029. 

Insurance audits are often abusive, unfair and limit access to care for the people of 

Oregon. Please help end this practice by supporting HB2029. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rhoberta Michaels 


